
Morning Announcements 
Tuesday, March 31, 2015 

 
1. Today is Day 5 for band lessons. 
2. The shop will be closed during Enrichment Study Hall until further notice. 
3. Registration sheets for Post Prom are now available in the office.  Post Prom will take place 

starting on April 25th at 11:30 p.m. and will go until April 26th at 5:30 a.m. at the Middle School.  
Anyone who turns in a registration form by tomorrow will be able to receive a T-shirt.  If you 
have any questions, please see Mrs. Rhodes. 

4. Boys Basketball players:  Your season ending awards night will be held tonight at 6:00 p.m. in 
the middle school IMC.  All varsity and JV boys basketball players and their families are 
encouraged to attend. 

5. There will be a Prom meeting in the Computer lab during Enrichment Study Hall today.  Please 
report to your Enrichment Study Hall for attendance and then to the meeting. 

6. Happy Birthday to Monica Wicks today! 
 

LUNCH  
Chicken Patty Parmesan 
Pasta 
Carrots 
The Garden Spot 
Mixed Fruit 
Pears 
 


